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         4

th
 September 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,                                                                             

  

As you know, from Monday 7
th 

September, all students from S1-3 will be taking part in Outdoor 

Learning.  There will be no special equipment required for the lessons, but as much of the time will 

be spent outside, children should be dressed appropriately.  They will enjoy the sessions more if 

they are dry and comfortable.   

 

This term, students in S3 will be participating in Forest School activities in the Howden Park area.  

It can get muddy and the temperature is often a little cooler in the forest, so we would recommend 

students bring with them: 

 

 a waterproof raincoat 

 wellies or boots 

 spare socks 

 water bottle 

 

If you have any concerns or questions about the Outdoor Learning programme please do not 

hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Jonathan Thompson 

Outdoor Learning Coordinator 
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